
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Your child’s school recently took part in an arts workshop ran by 
Theatre Porto based on the idea ‘If Children Ruled the World’. Your 
school is one of 12 local primary schools in Ellesmere Port to take part, 
creatively exploring with artist Jake Ryan - What it would be like if 
children wrote the rulebooks? Made the laws? Would it more kind or total 
chaos? 

We would like to invite you to see the culmination of the artwork 
created with all 12 schools as part of our Topsy Turvy Weekend 
Extravaganza taking place Friday 11th - Sunday 13th August.  

The weekend will include exciting performances, workshops and 
creative activities in both the park and theatre including: bubble 
shows; dance; walk-about characters; live music and lots more!  

Any questions, please email jess@theatreporto.org or call the office 
on 0151 357 2120  

More details and booking information can be found on our website 
at: www.TheatrePorto.org/TopsyTurvy 

We look forward to welcoming you to Theatre Porto soon! 

Jess, Jake & the team at Theatre Porto 

At Theatre Porto we also run free weekly drama groups, family film 
clubs, a family hangout and we have a public cafe with free WIFI. For 
more info about our work including our forthcoming Christmas show 
‘Little Red’ please sign up to our mailing list at www.TheatrePorto.org 

Grab a pass now!  #PayWhatYouLike 
www.TheatrePorto.org/ TopsyTurvy 

Join us for a 

  

Topsy 

Turvy 

  

weekend! 



#TopsyTurvy2023 @TheatrePorto  
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